
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

SUMMARY REPORT 

Community Voice Quick Poll: Community Safety 

 
This Quick Poll asked Community Voice members about their feelings of safety as they go 
about daily life. The results will inform further research and will help shape the Community 
Safety Action Plan 2020-2022.  
 
Community Voice is an online group of 559 residents who broadly represent the Glen Eira 
community in terms of age, gender and suburb. The Quick Poll ran from 2 to 16 September 
2019. 238 members completed the poll, which is a response rate of 43%. 
 
 

Findings 

 
Q1 Compared to two years ago, how safe do you feel at home and in your neighbourhood? 
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What will Council do next? 

 
The results of the Quick Poll give some insight into how safe Glen Eira residents feel in their 
homes and neighbourhoods. For most, their feelings of safety have not changed much over 
the past two years. However, a significant number (27%) feel either a little less, or a lot less 
safe than they did two years ago. 
 
Council’s next step will be to conduct further research, to understand why members of the 
community feel less safe, and what they do to feel safer. We will then talk to the community 
about what we have learned, and develop strategies and actions to include in the next 
Community Safety Action Plan 2020-2022.  
 


